
NBSO Chamber Series Announces
2015-16 Season

The New Bedford Symphony celebrates its
100th anniversary this 2015-16 season!

The 2015-16 season of the South Coast Chamber Music Series
will once again present Saturday and Sunday performances in
Marion and New Bedford. According to Artistic Director Janice
Weber,  the  new  season  promises  to  “reprise  timeless
masterworks,  collaborate  with  new  musical  talent,  and  add
splashes of exotica for the delectation of our loyal friends.”

Concerts are scheduled for the weekends of October 3 & 4,
November 7 & 8, February 13 & 14, and April 16 & 17. Saturday
concerts will take place at 5pm at St. Gabriel’s Church, 124
Front Street, Marion. Sunday concerts will take place at 4pm
at Grace Episcopal Church, 133 School Street, New Bedford.
Tickets at the door for $20 per person. Subscribe to all four
concerts  for  just  $60  by  calling  the  NBSO  office  at
508-999-6276.

For  more  information,  visit
www.nbsymphony.org/southcoast-chamber-music-series.
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In 1915, New Bedford schoolteacher Clarence Arey founded a
symphony orchestra to bring classical music to our region.
Today,  the  NBSO  is  a  superb  professional  orchestra  that
performs with internationally renowned guest artists, annually
presenting a 7-concert series of classical and pops music and
a  4-concert  chamber  music  series,  as  well  as  providing
nationally recognized educational programs for the children of
South  Coast.  You  deserve  a  symphony  in  your  life–the  New
Bedford Symphony! Visit us at www.nbsymphony.org.


